EDWIN AND MABEL SAUTER

Edwin, Mabel and John Sauter

The year 1970 found us cele-
brating 25 years as business peo-
ple in Tuttle, and also a silver
wedding anniversary, which our
families hosted a party for us and
enjoyed very much.

1963 was a big year for us as
our son, John Leland, was born
and has been our big inferest ever
since. John is in the second grade,
as he started school thirty years
after his father graduated.

Edwin still tries fo find time
aside from working at the bar fo
take John fishing, to ball games,
etc. In 1968 we sold our smaller
home and bought the former Peter
Heth residence, which keeps Mabel
busy frying to restore an older
house and keeping the yard and
flowers up.

We'd both like to say stop in
and see us when ever you come
to Tuttle.




